Jennifer Kraus

To: Jennifer Kraus
Subject: FW: Front Range Midway Solar Project

From: Dave ladarola <ladarola@corecivil.com>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:30 PM

To: Jennifer Kraus <kraus@-corecivil.com>

Cc: Emily Truebner <etruebner@savionenergy.com>
Subject: FW: Front Range Midway Solar Project

Jennifer,
Please see the below email from Hanover School District for their continued support of the FRMW project.

Regards,
Dave

Dave ladarola

Senior Project Manager
Development Services
M 720.732.3154

1950 W Littleton Blvd Suite 109
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From: Tim McNerney <tmcnerney@hanoverhornets.org>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:05 PM

To: Dave ladarola <ladarola@corecivil.com>

Subject: Re: Front Range Midway Solar Project

My sincerest of apologies Dave. | am not usually this negligent.

We are 100% in support of this project!

Mr. T. McNerney - Interim Superintendent/Principal
Hanover Jr./Sr. High School & On-line Academy
17050 S. Peyton Hwy.

Colorado Springs, CO 80928

(719) 683-2247 ext. 212 - Main Office

Colorado Association of Secondary School Principals
Region 5a Board Representative



